) ToranTo

Mi#
NOTICE OF MOTION

Report on the Winter Maintenance By-Law for Coldstream

Moved by: Councillor Karen Stintz

SUMMARY:

The residents of Coldstream between Avenue Road and Bathurst have requested an exemption from
the North York winter maintenance by-law. Residents understood that through amalgamation, the
winter maintenance by-law would no longer apply to their portion of roadway.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. That transportation services prepare a report for the first meeting of Community
Council in the new term of Council on exempting the portion of Coldstream from
Avenue Road to Bathurst on the winter maintenance by-law.

Date of Meeting: August 17, 2010






